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Homework this week: 

We will be focussing on spelling, reading and learning times tables for 

homework.  

Spellings: 

Cheetah and Lion groups: suffix adding -ous 

Tiger group: -y ending 

They will be tested on Friday. 

TTRockstars: 30 minutes total completed as 15 x 2minute games. Try to do a 

few games every day as this greatly increases the likelihood of committing the 

facts to the long term memory.  

Reading: New reading books will be provided on Monday and should be 

returned on Thursday mornings as before. 

Our learning this week: 

Maths – We are going to look at statistics, recording data using frequency 

tables and creating pictograms and bar charts. We will be thinking of our own 

questions and how to record the data. We will also be using computers to 

create graphs.  

We would be very grateful if you could find a minute to label all uniform 

with your child’s name. We are spending a lot of time trying to re-unite 

lost items with their correct owner and it is almost impossible! Even a 

laundry pen/biro/Sharpie name on the clothing label would help 

enormously. Many thanks. 
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English – We are continuing to look at the key features of persuasive writing. 

We are going practise writing a persuasive leaflet and plan our entries to a 

Borough competition about School Streets. 

Foundation subjects – Our science lessons will now focus on plant life cycles. 

In RE we will be continuing our Sikh studies and looking at the Divali story. Mr 

Murray will be here on Tuesday for another trombone lesson. In our 

computing lesson we will continue to look at internet safety. We are going to 

start our new History topic of Ancient Greece. In Art we will be completing our 

volcano collage and evaluating it.  The Windsor Sports Partnership are 

providing tennis lessons for us this term; please make sure PE kits are in school 

every day. 

Do send me an email if there is anything you need further information about. 

 Mrs Emily Manners 

e.manners@tssfirst.co.uk 

 

 

 

 


